
 
 

 
Annual Read-a-thon &  

Paper Pie Book Fair 
 

Archway Trivium is sponsoring a Reading Challenge beginning Friday, October 4. This is 
not a mandatory program and participation is not required.  We just want to promote a fun 
way to encourage reading over fall break and build excitement for the book fair!   
 
We will continue the friendly grade level reading competition. For grades 1-5, the PSO will 
reward the scholar who reads the most minutes in their grade level with a book of their 
choice from the book fair! Additionally, the top 3 readers in each grade will be featured in 
the school yearbook.  All minutes spent reading during the 10 days can be added to the 
reading log. The minutes will add up quickly! *Kindergartners are allowed to participate as well, but 
since reading is often done by or with a parent, they are not competing grade wide. 
 
Additionally, the classroom with the most participants will be rewarded with a popcorn 
party by the PSO! Encourage your classmates to participate!  
 
The Read-a-Thon will be held October 4-13. The annual Paper Pie Book Fair will be 
November 5-8 in the school library. Details to follow at a later date.  
 
The reading log will be sent home with the scholars the week of September 30 and will also 
be available on the school website. New this year, we are not collecting any pledges during 
the Read-a-Thon. All scholars are able to compete for the book reward and recognition in 
the yearbook, as well as the classroom popcorn party. 
 
Please turn in reading logs to your teacher or the front office no later than Monday, 
October 21. (Located on the back of this page) 
 
 
To see the books available from Paper Pie, 
please check out the website at 
paperpie.com 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our 
school librarian, Mrs. Tinker at 
jtinker@archwaytrivium.org 
 
Happy Reading! 
 
*Paper Pie was previously known as 
Usborne Books & More. 

https://paperpie.com/brandpartner/E5615/

